
 

 
On October 21 and October 31, 2019, COGCC Environmental Staff (John Heil and Steven Arauza) 
conducted an environmental field inspection of HUNTER RIDGE ENERGY SERVICES LLC (Operator 
#10442) Spill ID 468839. See summary for details and photo log: 

October 21, 2019 

 Water Collection / Treatment and Condensate Recovery System was up and running. The Water 
Collection / Treatment and Condensate Recovery System was discharging approximately 49 
GPM back into the gulch after treatment.    

 12 inch poly pipe was missing a roughly 10 foot section where the pipe had ruptured. 
 COGCC staff walked the gulch from the location of the Water Collection / Treatment and 

Condensate Recovery System to the springs (the ones identified in June 2016 as the source of 
condensate and impacted surface water that flowed down the gulch). COGCC staff was 
inspecting the 12 inch poly pipe for any additional ruptures. No additional ruptured were 
observed at time of inspection. 

October 31, 2019 

 Repaired 12 inch poly pipe with additional support. 
 A kink in the 12 inch poly pipe located approximately 150 feet upstream (south) of the repaired 

poly line.  
 Stained soil with a detectable hydrocarbon odor located north of the Water Collection Vault. 
 Secondary containment of the pump generator in disrepair.  
 Operator’s truck blocking access to the northern section of the location.  


